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We must protect water quality because of the growing environmental threats, as the 

people population grows and the beavers disappear. Indigenous people who have 

inhabited these lands for a long time, know that beavers improve the purity of 

streams and rivers. I strongly support HB 3932, not just to protect the beavers, but to 

protect the quality of the water we all use. This is especially important at this time of a 

Federal Administration that seems determined to undermine long term environmental 

protections. 

 


